
 Note:   Please add this to your UBWC newsletter just received. 
 
 
 
 

Marcia Sickau, UBWC liaison to Buffalo Federation of Women's Club 
  
On Thursday, April 27, 2023, at Classics V, 2425 Niagara Falls Blvd., Amherst, NY, 
the Buffalo Federation of Women's Clubs will hold a Meeting/Program and 
Luncheon.  The Program entitled "Celebrate Women Re-building their Lives after 
Domestic Abuse" will feature our guest Linda Dynel, survivor and author, who 
will speak about her journey through her writing and publishing of two books: 
“Leaving Dorian: A Memoir of Hope” and “Finding Krissy: A Memoir of Survival". 
 
Learn about how the Buffalo Federation of Women's Clubs has already helped some 
women impacted by domestic violence at Haven House in Buffalo and the upcoming 
needs of these women that we will be considering for future funding. 
 

 Doors open at 10:30 am - Cost of luncheon is $30.00. 
To make a reservation, send a check payable to BFWC to 
 Christine Poczkalski, 3677 Breckenridge Rd Hamburg, NY 14075 
716-648-3798  

 
 We will host a gift card raffle at this meeting to help raise funds for BFWC Domestic 
Violence Survivors Fund (DVSF).   Each gift card has a value of $100. 
(Fine Wine and gift cards to wine stores; Gas gift card; Gift Cards to local 
Restaurants; Dash’s basket with gift cards; and a $100 cash basket. Tickets for the 
raffle are 3 for $5. All proceeds benefit the BFWC Domestic Violence Survivors Fund 
(DVSF.   You do not need to be present to win but why not join the fun. Tickets will 
be available through BFWC board members (including Marcia Sickau, UBWC & 
BFWC liaison) at 716-472-6412 or call Jill at 716-832-4029 for more information or 
to purchase tickets.   
 

Please note:  All UBWC members are automatically members of the BFWC. 
Please plan to attend!  Hope to see you there! 

 


